
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re:  Wraparound Care 

Firstly, it is exceptionally important to thank Fun 4 Kidz for the service they have provided for our 

children and their families over the past nine years at Churchtown Primary School. From the 

outset, we were extremely pleased when they wanted to start their service with us due to their 

excellent reputation and over the years our partnership has gone from strength to strength. Staff 

at the club have worked with the school to ensure a consistent approach and the children have 

built good relationships with all Fun 4 Kidz staff, displaying fun and enjoyment whilst accessing 

the afterschool and holiday club. 

As you may be aware, we have successfully provided school-led after school care provision for 

our Nursery and Reception children called ‘Little Buds’. Since its creation, the club has had 

excellent feedback from parents/guardians. Following on from this, we proposed to our trust 

(Endeavour Learning Trust) that we could offer this service to the rest of the school. The trust 

agreed, and have supported the school in this transition to bring the whole of the wraparound 

care under the school’s umbrella. We are now excited to be able to offer this full service of 

breakfast club, after school club and holiday club from the beginning of the Autumn term 2024, 

to all children aged 2-11 years, for 51 weeks of the school year. This new service will be called 

‘Butterflies Wraparound Care’. 

Before we break up for the summer, we will be sending out more information about the service 

including hours and prices, which will be very similar to what Fun 4 Kidz currently offer. 

However, in the meantime, if you would like to book on any of the wrap around care services, 

please use our new email address for all wraparound care bookings: 

butterflieswraparoundcare@churchtown.org.uk 

Our wraparound care provision, Butterflies, will provide a safe and engaging environment for the 

children at Churchtown whose families require wraparound care support.  A wide range of 

activities will be available each day, including: crafts, games and outdoor play. The provision will 

also provide a chance for children to spend further time with their friends. All staff will be highly 

qualified, with relevant ratio and suitable staffing requirements adhered to.  As the year 

progresses, we will be looking to develop this service further to bring in wider expertise to the 

service, for example utilising sports coaches as part of the provision. Community feedback will 

also help to develop this service further. 
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Finally, thank you again to Fun 4 Kidz for their care and attention to the Churchtown families and 

we wish them well for their continued service in their other settings. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Payne 

Headteacher 


